
CALVARY SUMMER DAY CAMP  
 
presents:  
 

Around the World in 80ish Days 
Dear Parents, 

 We are very excited to have your child(ren) in our Summer Day Camp program this summer!  We trust 
that they will enjoy all that they will learn in the activities that we have planned for this summer! 

 The following are just a couple of items that we would like to request for you to send in for your child 
to help make this summer run smoothly. 

• a change of clothes (including underwear) 
• Sunscreen (please put your child’s name on the can and leave in the classroom) 
• Blanket and pillow for K3, K4 and K5 students for naptime 

K3-1st grade will be having “Water Games Day” every Friday afternoon (starting June 29) so please plan 
accordingly. Please see the water day information sheet in this packet. 

2nd-6th grade will be going to Towamencin Pool every Friday (starting June 29). Please see the water day 
information sheet.  

All parents/adults dropping or picking up children for Summer Day Camp will need to be “Raptored” before 
entering the building. Please present your driver’s license to the receptionist in the school office to receive a 
color coded ID badge/lanyard for future entry during the summer months. Please wear your ID badge each 
time you enter the building for quick access. If you are not wearing your badge, you will be asked to present 
your license and will need to be checked into the system again. 

Thanks again for choosing to be a part of our Summer Day Camp here at Foundations.  We wish you a 
wonderful summer! 

Sincerely,  

 

Jamie Desiato 
jdesiato@cbs.edu 
Summer Camp Director 
 



Day Camp Parents; 
 
 We are so excited to welcome your child/children to our Summer Day Camp this year! 
We have a wonderful, experienced, and caring staff who have planned a summer full of fun and 
interesting experiences for our campers! Jesus loves little children, and so do we. We trust our 
campers will see HIS love and care in our time together! 
 
 Following are some reminders that will help to make our Day Camp run smoothly and 
keep your child comfortable and safe. 

• Campers must be SIGNED IN and SIGNED OUT every day by their parent or an 
approved adult whose name the parents have placed in his/her file. 
 

• PAYMENTS on a weekly basis must be made on MONDAY of each week for the child 
to be allowed to participate. No credit cards accepted. Drop off payment in the Finance 
Office drop box outside the school office or in the finance office. 
 

• HEALTH ISSUES and ALLERGIES: Your child’s safety is important to us! Please 
let us know immediately of any health issues or allergies we need to be aware of for 
your child. If your child has asthma or food allergies, please bring in an inhaler or Epi-
pen so we can set up an emergency bag which will go with your child wherever he/she is 
in Day Camp. A nurse will not be regularly available during Day Camp, but our directors 
have been briefed on basic first aid procedures as well as trained in the use of inhalers 
and Epi-pens and will be on site at all times. 
 

• FOOD RESTRICTIONS: Lunch and snacks are provided daily for campers. Please let 
us know immediately (if you haven’t already) of any food restrictions you would like us 
to observe for your child. The menu is attached; please send in lunch and snacks if your 
child is not allowed to eat what is provided. Please put any food instructions in writing so 
we can maintain good communication with every counselor who may have your child. 
 

• SICKNESS: To keep all our campers healthy, please do not send your child to camp if 
he/she has been sick the night before. Campers must be fever free for 24 hours before 
returning to camp. Please do not send your child in with infectious conditions such as 
pink eye or colds. 
 

• CHANGE OF CLOTHES (including underwear): Required for K3/K4/Kindergarten 
and recommended for other young campers. Please label each item with name and put in 
a Ziploc plastic bag with child’s name and grade clearly marked. 
 

• OUTDOOR PLAY: During the morning hours and afternoon day camp from 3:30-
5:00pm, all children will be expected to participate with their class in outdoor play and 
sports camps unless there is a heat advisory or it is raining (in which case we would play 
in the gym). We will make sure that each camper drinks water frequently. 



• SUNSCREEN: Please apply BEFORE your child comes to camp. You may also label it 
with the child’s name and keep it in his/her backpack. If you would like the staff to re-
apply during the day, please write a note to your child’s teacher. 
 

• NAPTIME: K3/K4/Kindergarten Please send a favorite blanket and pillow with 
child’s name clearly marked. We will send blankets home to be washed every other 
week. 
K3/K4 will nap or rest from 1:30-2:45. 
K5 will nap from 1:30-2:30 in June, from 1:30-2:15 in July, and from 1:30-2:00 in 
August to wean them from their naps and prepare them for K5 in the fall. 
 

• FUN! FUN! FUN! But only if you turn in permission slips! FIELD TRIP PERMISSION 
forms must be on file for any camper to participate. K3/K4’s MUST have car seats. Your 
child’s staff members will be with the field trip, so all children at camp on a scheduled 
field trip day must go with their class. 
 

We will keep you informed of exciting activities and events coming up as the summer 
progresses. Please feel free to call us with any questions or concerns at the school number      
215-368-1100 ext. 102 from 8:00am-4:00pm or at the Camp Phone number 215-353-6389 from 
4:00-6:00pm only.  

Thank you for entrusting your child/children to us! We will take good care of them and have 
lots of fun together! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jamie Desiato 
 

 



 
Dear Parent, 

We are excited to have your child at our Summer Day Camp!  To help the Summer Day Camp staff, I am 
sending out this email to go over a few items pertaining to your child’s health.  I am the school staff 
nurse for Calvary Baptist School.   

If your child was a student in our school, you know that although the Summer Day Camp does not have a 
full time nurse on staff, the counselors have been instructed on the use of inhalers and epipens.   I will 
gladly give the red bags to the Summer Day Camp, if that is your wish, since I will need new 
epipens/inhalers and orders for the next school year.  The staff has been instructed to document and let 
you know of injuries and issues pertaining to your child.   

If you are new to our day camp please advise the staff of food allergies, asthma, or anything else that 
could affect their health.   

If your child does have a food allergy or asthma we request you bring their inhaler to keep at day camp 
or an epipen  for any food allergy where it is warranted, as well as doctor’s orders for their use.  The day 
camp staff  will, of course, make every effort to contact you in the event of an inhaler or epipen being 
needed.  

For your child’s safety, please be prompt in answering any of our calls relating to your child, since your 
child’s health is of utmost importance.  When a child has a fever of 100 degrees or above, or has 
diarrhea or vomiting, we ask that the child be kept home until they are symptom free for 24 hours 
(without medication).  This will help to prevent the spread of viruses or illness. 

Please make sure we have an emergency contact on hand in case we cannot reach you.   

We look forward to your child being at Summer Day Camp and we hope they make many fun, lasting, 
and safe memories! 

Heather A. Scheid, RN., BSN 

Staff Nurse 

Calvary Baptist School 
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